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Constitutional Sheriffs and Peace Officers Association Endorses Sheriff Rick Staly for Re-election
BUNNELL, FL:  The Keep Rick Staly Sheriff Campaign and the Constitutional Sheriffs and Peace Officers Association are proud to announce that Sheriff Rick Staly has been endorsed by CSPOA for re-election.
"The people of Flagler County should be confident, and rest assured, that Sheriff Staly is not only a Law Enforcement professional, who enforces the law with fairness, but is also dedicated to protecting the Liberty of each and every citizen within Flagler County," said retired Sheriff Richard Mack and CSPOA President.  "I have worked with Sheriffs all across American and I can honestly say that Sheriff Staly is one of the best in the entire country."

"I am honored to once again be endorsed by Sheriff Mack and the Constitutional Sheriffs and Peace Officers Association, " said Sheriff Rick Staly.  "The CSPOA will only endorse candidates that have a proven commitment to protecting our constitutional rights, which I took an oath to do when I became Sheriff." 
Sheriff Staly was previously endorsed by local Mayors, past and current Flagler County Commission Chairmen Sullivan and O'Brien, police chiefs, Volusia Sheriff Chitwood, St. Johns Sheriff Shoar, Brevard Sheriff Ivey, retired Flagler Sheriff Fleming, local state Representative Renner and state Senator Hutson, State Attorney Larizza, the local and state Fraternal Order of Police lodges, Coastal Florida Police Benevolent Association, who represent the men and women of the Flagler County Sheriff's Office, the Florida Police Benevolent Association, Clerk of Court Tom Bexley and the Florida Police Chiefs Association. Sheriff Staly has also been endorsed by the Palm Coast Professional Firefighters Association and the Flagler County Professional Firefighters Association.
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